Wallacecharlesr (Wed, 7 Feb at 1:47 AM)

to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov

Regarding WA PDF case#30674; the following information is provided: it appears that
campaigners for the VOTE YES KELSO SCHOOLS are being allowed to utilize the KSD
property for storage of their campaign materials.

On 6FEB2018 at 15:25 Hrs., | observed several Caucasian female campaignners emerging from
the Catlin Elementary School with VOTE YES KELSO KIDS sings.

The campaigners stood in front of the address located on the 400 Block of Long Ave. with said
signs in hand.

Certainly KDS intra school video surveillance cameras, which is subsect to the Freedom of
information act, will confirm the information above.

No further information at this time.

C.Wallace



